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Olivia Sontag

From: Robin Simons <robin.a.simons@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 20, 2019 1:50 PM
To: Mike Burns; Colleen Redfield
Cc: Natalia Ilyin; Jack Sheridan; Olivia Sontag
Subject: Fwd: conditions for the Winslow Hotel
Attachments: CONDITIONS 4.16.19.docx

 
 
Dear Mike, Jim, and Bruce, 
 
Thank you very much for asking to meet with those of us who live to the west of the Winslow Hotel. We  appreciate your 
reaching out. We know that you've made changes to the design since you submitted your application to the city and 
we're looking forward to seeing the changes. 
 
We recently submitted a list of conditions that we're hoping the city will incorporate into the CUP, based on your earlier 
plans. We believe these conditions will mitigate some of the congestion, parking and noise concerns we foresee in 
downtown Winslow. 
 
We look forward to learning more about your plans and discussing these concerns in our upcoming meeting. 
 
Best, 
 
Robin Simons 
on behalf of Winslow Neighbors 
 
 
 


